
 

MEMO 
 

The Seychelles Ports Authority has been receiving increasing 
concerns from the general public and Port Employees in 
general on the issue of Political symbols and memorabilia in all 
forms, manners and dimensions within the Port Area. 
 
Taking into consideration that all Port Areas are restricted 
jurisdictions under the responsibility of SPA, it is the duty of the 
Authority to maintain safety, security and discipline at all times. 
 
Therefore, with immediate effect, the Seychelles Ports 
Authority is imposing restrictions on all displays of Political 
symbols or memorabilia inside all premises under its 
jurisdictions. 
 
The Seychelles Ports Authority remains committed to the 
efficient operations of the Port Areas and looks forward to your 
understanding and full cooperation. 
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